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Having spent countless hours standing in freezing cold winds or baking on hot summer days collecting
signatures for petitions here in Tasmania over the years, I would welcome the concept of electronic petitioning.
It would also provide a much wider access to members of the public and thus enable a more accurate viewpoint
for the government to use as a basis for decisions on contentious issues.

I hope the enquiry is successful in achieving electronic petitioning..

Signed Estelle Ross




